
To: Dansville School Board Members 
From: Andy Cox 
Date: May 19, 2022 
Re: DES update 
 

• M-STEP testing has been completed for all students 3rd-5th grades. 
 

• FAST Bridge and Spring Math screenings are currently being completed for this 
spring.  This is our third screening of the year which collects data on reading and 
math growth. 
 

• Our beloved Literacy Specialist, Sue Provencal is retiring. She will be celebrated this 
Tuesday, May 24th along with Amy Hodgson in the HS Media Center. 
 

• A special thank you to Jenny Service, Kim McNabb, Andrea Salinas, and Amy Convey 
for planning a wonderful evening of celebrating our 5th graders at their graduation 
event this past Monday.  A short ukulele concert, awards presentations and 
‘diploma’ presentation made it a well rounded event. 
 

• A special thank you to the local Ladybugs for donating funds to help us update our 
playground balls/equipment, PE equipment and additional books for the library.  
They have always been so generous with sharing their funds to benefit students 
directly including support for field trips like 5th grade camp and the 4th grade 
Mackinac trip. 
 

• Aggie Academy will provide instruction for K-5 students from May 31-June 30 on 
Mondays-Thursdays from 8:30-11:30. Busing is provided this year. 
 

• Ms. Krejcik has put a lot of planning into this year’s version of our annual Field Day 
experience.  This Tuesday will be the big event with lower elem in the morning and 
upper elem in the afternoon. 
 

• Congratulations to Emily Hoard and Jen Dowdy for earning their tenure at our last 
Mentor/Mentee meeting of the year! 
 

• Thank you to the Kindergarten team as they presented a fantastic Mothers’ Day Tea 
event that was very well attended. 
 

 


